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My name is Diane Kadrmas and I am in opposition of HB 1469. I feel that the parents should make the decision for
their children and no amount of “vaccination education module videos” is going to change the minds.  Many pa-
rents, grandparents, or guardians have done extensive research themselves and have made an informed decision on
why they choose not to vaccinate. Also, there are instances where the person themselves have been vaccine injured
or know someone who has been vaccine injured which is where they started to look furter into vaccines and risks.
I feel that we, as a people, have the right to choose what is put into our bodies without government meddling in in-
terference. No one person knows what is right for another person better than the person themselves. We should not
have any medical professional, DoH persons, or outside source force someone into something they do not agree with
even if we are under “emergency status.” Individual responsibilty needs to be taken. As a grandmother of 3 very spe-
cial children, I am also concerned that they will not be able to get an education due to religious beliefs we hold
stong to. This is a discriminatory bill against our beliefs.




